Dear Miss Y. J. Cho, 

As the curator of the Museum of Fine Arts, I am writing this letter to invite you to join the Taipei Biennial 2012, to be held from Sept. 23 to Oct. 30.  I understand you have a full schedule and very heavy work load; nonetheless, I implore you to take a minute and read this letter. 

Taipei Biennial has been a well-known festival since 1998, drawing not only a large number of visitors but also attention from national and overseas media.  This year, Taipei Biennial 2012 has chosen “the politics of art” as its theme.  As your previous works have dealt with this topic and have demonstrated insightful as well as provocative content, it would really be a great honor if you would consent to joining our exhibition.  We believe your excellent and highly complex art pieces and extraordinary techniques on natural realism would create a stunning experience for the audience.
For your consideration, there is no limit on the forms, styles and sizes of the work.  You may create in any kind of material related to the theme.  Your imagination and insights would be extremely appreciated.

If you are so kind as to grant the audience such a precious opportunity to be exposed to your works, please contact me by June 1st for further exhibition details.  You may reach me at email ixxxxxxir@hotmail.com or 886988-xxx-688.  Thank you.  I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely, 

Pei-Shuan Wang

